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 Please think Green before printing this email.  

 
From: Alison Stooshnov  
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 4:22 PM 
Subject: HBT CEO Announcement 
 
This message is being sent on behalf of Howard Johnson, Chair, Board of Trustees, HBT.  
 
 

 
  
 
February 2, 2018 
 

Board Announcement: HBT CEO Appointment 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Healthcare Benefit Trust, it is my great pleasure 
to announce the appointment of Ms. Sarah Hoffman to the position of President & Chief 
Executive Officer of the Healthcare Benefit Trust effective January 1, 2018. Sarah has 
served as the Chief Financial Officer of HBT since 2009.  
 
Sarah’s successful career spans 20 years in professional services, the public sector, 
insurance services and the retail industry. Sarah’s academic credentials include an 
undergraduate degree in accounting from Queensland University of Technology and she 
holds a Chartered Accountant designation. 
 
HBT remains committed to providing the most cost-effective self-insurance option 

available to administer Health and Welfare benefits on behalf of the Health and Community Social Services 
sectors and the broader public sector in British Columbia. We have every confidence that through her 
leadership, HBT will continue to make a lasting contribution to these sectors and the Trust’s stakeholders. 
 
Please join me in welcoming Sarah to this role at HBT. 
 
 
Howard Johnson 
Chair 
Board of Trustees 

HEALTHCARE BENEFIT TRUST 

Alison Stooshnov 
Executive Coordinator & Board Liaison 
Executive 
 

 


